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From: Karen Reddick Yurka <msshoebox@mac.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 12:05 PM

To: Building; Scott Fregonese

Cc: Leila Aman

Subject: Fwd: The proposed development with 60 Units

Hello! This message was in my inbox, unread until today. Not sure if it needs to be added to the record. 

Cathy Silver was a participant in the meeting. 

 

Cheers, 

Karen 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Cathy Silver <cathysilver1948@gmail.com> 

Subject: The proposed development with 60 Units 

Date: February 10, 2025 at 9:14:26 AM PST 

To: Karen Reddick Yurka <msshoebox@mac.com> 

 

Hi Karen, I didn't realize you were the head of the Planning Committee for Manzanita. I am 

trying to get educated on a large development at the end of my street on Schooner Way.  60 

units. I saw the meeting announced on BBQ. I want to comment on the lack of accessibility 

for the meeting today at 4 PM. I'm not certain I can even sign on to the zoom which is 

tucked quietly away on the website. 

I am requesting that a public hearing be granted so that people can give their input in 

person. This entire neighborhood will be affected by this huge project. Karen, already, 

traffic on the road to Cartm and state park is awful. Many close calls, everyone speeds with 

their huge RV's and it is not a safe area there by the graveyard. I sincerely request that there 

be a public hearing. The information has not been clear, even including a phone number 

that no one answers. 

Will you give this idea your consideration?  I only recently got a look at the plans and these 

buildings are HUGE~!!!!!!!!!!!!!!   I thank you for this consideration, Karen.   Cathy Silver 

 


